
Welcome Back! 

We hope that you enjoyed the half term break. 

Dates for your diary: 

06.06.25—30 Days Wild (dress up). 

11.06.25—Go East Anglia Bus Trip 

12.06.25—School Photos 

13.06.25—Library Visit 

19.06.25—Planetarium Visiting School 

20.06.25– Non uniform day 

26.06.25-Sports Day 

03.07.25-Cricket Sessions  

04.07.25-Summer Fair 

17.07.25-Last Day in Year 1 

PE 

During this half term PE will be taught on 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays for both clas-

ses.  

We will be having our PE lessons outside 

this half term so please make sure your 

child is dressed appropriately.  

Phonics Screening 
The Year 1 Phonics Screening 

Check will begin next week  
(w/c 9.06.25).  

Please ensure that you are  
reading and/or playing the 

phonics games from the 
pack you were provided 

with last half term as much 
as possible. 

Year 1 Summer Term 2 

Hats and water 

As the weather finally starts to warm up please 

could we ask that your child comes 

to school with a named water bottle 

and a sun hat. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

Mrs Shaw, Mrs Cunnington and  

Mrs Gauntlett 

Snack Please ensure your child only has a 

snack from the list sent out last half term.  


